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Dear Visionaries in Parliament 

I am writing to you in reverence for life. 

Please help shape a kinder world for everyone by ending animal cruelty and experimentation. 

The laws and regulations you are creating shape our society and define our civilisation. 

I am managing a shelter for abused, mistreated and special needs animals. 

There are blinded, burnt, impaled and otherwise mutilated lives in body and soul because humans felt 

entitled to cruelty by attaching the label feral to them. 

Thank you very much. 

 

Kind regards 

Martin Zierholz 


